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Your office letier No. KGS/Ktl/2022 dated 04.02 2022.
As per report of the Sub Divisional Engineer. Provii
PWD B&R Br. Guhla the School building cited as subject has been inspected by the ¢co
Junior Engineer. During the visual inspection of the above said school building. it has been
that the conditions of the School building seems safe and is in good condition.

It is for kind information please.

DA/NiI Executio® Engineer
Provl. Djpision No.Il PWD B&R
Kaithg
Endst,No. Dated.

Copy of above is forwarded to the Sub Div

i isional Engineer, Provi. Sub
Division PWD B&R Guhla for information w.r.t. his letter Memo No

- 135 dated 21.03.2022.

DA/NIl, Exmg-ﬁeer.

Provl. Divn. No.Il. PWD B&R Br,
Kaithal, '




